
Dear Parents, 
 

It’s that time of the year when children like to share 
Valentines with each other!  If your child is participating in the 
Valentine’s Day Party on Thursday, Feb. 13th, he/she must 
bring a Valentine for everyone in the class. 
 

Here is a list of names from our second 
grade class.   
 

Mrs. Johnson’s Homeroom 2019-20 
 

Dominick Kaitlynn Anika Parker Hunter 

     Gwenyth Tristen Brandyn Izabella Ella 

Gianna Andrew Tyler Charlie Joseph 

         Gary Adrian Adalynn Lanie    Samantha  

Sophia Hayden Isla Simon  
 

We will be making our valentine’s bags ​HERE AT SCHOOL! 
Your child may bring in stickers, felt, fun colored construction 
or scrapbooking paper, duct tape etc…..to use and share to 
decorate their valentine’s bag. 
 

Some children like to give Valentines to the staff members who 
work with them during the week. Here are their spellings, too if 
interested. 
 
Mrs. Mann    Mrs. Musser     Mrs. Johnson     Mrs. Bolgiano      Mrs. Schwingle 

Mrs. Slack    Mrs. LePar       Mrs. Frank           Mrs. Wetter 


